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 Wednesday 16th January, 2019 

 

 

 To the Parents / Carers of 

 Children in Year 4: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

On Monday 28th January, Year 4 will be holding a parents’ information evening for Year 4 

parents 3.30 – 4.00 pm. 

 

Class teachers will explain what the expectations are in Year 4, homework & how to support 

learning, etc. 

 

For any parents who cannot attend, information will be sent out afterwards. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Year 4 team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 


